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CMA Bulletin



To:

CMA MEMBERS

No: 

BU080
Title: 

Central System Cutover
Purpose: 
For Information
Expiry date:
1 October 2011
Attachment:
N/A
From: 

Gary Craig
Date: 

29 September 2011

This Bulletin is to remind Market Participants that the cutover to the New Central Systems Production Environment will take place on Friday 30 September 2011.
The Central Systems will close promptly at 16:00 on Friday 30 Sept 2011 to facilitate the change over to the rebuilt New Central Systems Production environment.
The Central Systems will be available as normal at 08.00 on Monday 3 October 2011.

Regards

Gary

Market Design and Systems Manager

Central Market Agency Ltd

Enterprise House, Springkerse Business Park, Stirling, FK7 7UF
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